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Remove Lands from Regional Roads – Major Mackenzie Drive  

at Huntington Road - City of Vaughan 
 

On June 27, 2024 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. A portion of the original Major Mackenzie Drive West (Y.R. 25) alignment be removed 

from the Regional road system to revert these portions of public highway to the 

jurisdiction of the City of Vaughan as described in Appendix A.  

2. Regional Clerk circulate this report to the City of Vaughan.  

3. Regional Solicitor prepare the necessary bylaw. 
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